
North Greene Educational Foundation  
3rd Annual Golf Outing Fundraiser  

Time to Sign Up! 
Event Information: 

Saturday, September 21, 2024 
18 Holes – Scramble Format 
Shotgun Start – 11:00 a.m. 

K’s Creek Golf Club 
1265 Sandusky Road 

Jacksonville, Il 
 

Entry $65 per person/$260 per team 
Entry fee includes green fees, cart, mulligans, food 

 

Food – Prizes – Cash Bar After 18 Holes 
Prizes awarded for 1st, 2nd, & 3rd place and course games 

For $40 hole sponsorship contact  
Tom Giller – 309-530-7853 or Cathy Williams 713-858-7093 

 

If you cannot participate but would like to make a donation,  
please make checks payable to NGEF & mail to  

NGEF, PO Box 61, White Hall, Il, 62092 
 

NGEF provides classroom resources for all grade levels of the  
North Greene School District. 

NGEF also provides tuition support for North Greene students enrolled in the Certified Nursing Assistant 
program and funding for vocational programs. 

 

NGEF Board Members: 
Cheri Madson - Tom Giller - Cathy Williams - Carl Moran - Colby Brooks 

Pam Keller - Mike Painter - Todd Pinkerton-Riegel - Tom Piper 



 

Registration Form 
North Greene Educational Foundation 

Golf Fundraiser 
September 21, 2024 

 
Registration Deadline – Saturday, September 14 

 
Please Return Registration Form and payment to  

People’s Bank, White Hall 
Or drop off to any NGEF Board Member 

Please make checks payable to NGEF 
 

 Individual Player: $65 
 
Name_______________________________________________Phone__________________ 
 

 4 Player Team:  $260 
 
Name_______________________________________________Phone__________________ 
 
Name_______________________________________________Phone__________________ 
 
Name_______________________________________________Phone__________________ 
 
Name_______________________________________________Phone__________________ 
 

 Hole Sponsorship: ($40) Contact: 
Tom Giller 309-530-7853 or Cathy Williams 713-858-7093 
 
Please list the information you want printed on your sponsorship sign. 

 
 
 
 

 

Thank you for supporting the North Greene Educational Foundation 


